
Committee on Admissions, Evaluations and Academic Standards (CAEAS) Report 
 
Senate Meeting: October 15, 2025 
 
The CAEAS committee met via Zoom on September 29, 2025 and there was a quorum present.  
 
CAEAS members voted unanimously to re-elect Sandra Campeanu as Chair. 
 
CAEAS members voted unanimously to approve a policy change brought by the Provost’s office, 
to adopt a standard grading scheme for undergraduate courses, on Brightspace.  This proposal 
is now brought to the Senate floor for a vote. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


